
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Archdiocese of Hartford 

Archbishop’s Annual Appeal 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

The following report reflects the Donor Summary List of the current year’s Archbishop’s Annual 

Appeal.  Please copy and insert it into your bulletin.  Donors whose names do not appear on this 

list have instructed us to remove their names from all published Appeal literature. 

 

Thank you again for all your efforts as we look to make the Appeal successful.   

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Tina Poet at     

tina.poet@aohct.org in the Archbishop’s Appeal Office. 

 

Thank you!  
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